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As a result of much hard work and 
many phone calls more assessments 
fees were paid from the April billing 

than any other billing cycle. 
 

The POA is listening to the owners. 
 

They will become more aggressive 
when it comes to collecting 

assessments. 
 

The new POA/HOA state laws will 
assist the POA in this process. 

 

If you are behind or have not paid 
please contact the POA ASAP. 

 

Late fees are added monthly. 
 

 
 

Please contact the office with 
any updated information. 

 

 Phone Numbers - E-mail Address 
Mailing Address - Deed Changes 

 

Save the Planet  
HPPOA can Now send your 

statements per email. 
 

This will save Time & Money 
 

Send Updated Information to: 
 

hppoa@windstream.net 

Hold Down  CTRL + Click above
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We would like to welcome Gloria to Harbor 
Point POA . We are excited that she has 
accepted the position of Office Assistant. 

Gloria is mutually excited about her 
position here at Harbor Point. She became 

a HP property owner over ten years ago 
and resides on Waterview Dr. 

 
Together with Diane Munger, Gloria will 

tackle the project of bringing HP into the 21 
Century. As you have noticed many 

changes, the biggest change is… 
 

 

New 
Roads  

 

You may ask, what did the office have to 
do with the new roads? The Answer is 

uncomplicated. The more people who pay 
their assessments the more money we have 

for ROAD REPAIRS. 
 

The POA Office is closed 
Sunday - Tuesday 

New Hours Coming Soon 
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“Emergency Information Distribution”
 

(Only Available to Owners/Residents of 
Harbor Point Resort Community.) 

 

E.I.D. is a communication 
system that connects 
property owners with  

Emergency Information 
 relating to Harbor Point. 

  
Property Owners may 
use E.I.D. to receive 

critical alerts concerning 
Water & Power Outages 

As Well As Weather 
and Police Issues. 

 
 

 
https://www.facebook.com 
/groups/208886582484683/ 

 
PLEASE NO BURNING 

DURING WINDY WEATHER. 
 

PLEASE WATCH FOR 
CHILDREN PLAYING 

AT OUR PARKS 

  

Walkers Needed 
 

You know you want to begin a 
fitness program, but don't know 

where to start. 
 

It's easy! 
 

Walking is one of the easiest and 
most profitable forms of exercise. 

 

All you need is a good pair of shoes 
comfortable clothing, and a desire. 

 

JOIN THE WALKING GROUP 
 

The walkers meet every 
Monday ‐ Wednesday ‐ Friday 

At 7am in front of the Mailboxes. 
 

There are Three Level of walkers 
Leisurely Pace - Intermediate Pace  

and Rapid Pace.  
 
 

W a l k i n g   T i p s 
 

Be sure to drink plenty of water 
before, during, and after walking. 

 

Incorporate a warm up, cool down 
and stretches into your routine. 

 

See your doctor for a medical check-up 
before embarking on any new fitness program.  

E.I.D. 
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Trinity County Sheriff's Office 

Facebook Page: 
 

http://www.facebook.com/trinitycountysheriff?fref=ts 
 

Our New Sheriff Woody Wallace and his 
deputies have been working hard to 

enforce the laws. 
 

All Sex Offenders in Trinity County have 
Been visited by one of the Sheriff Deputies. 

 
Many Arrests have been made and 
cases heard by our County Judges.  

 
Our DA Bennie Schiro Jr. and his 

Investigator (HP Resident) Travis Haygood 
have also work hard and have had many 

convictions as a result of  
GREAT POLICE WORK. 

 
Groveton and Trinity Police Departments as well 

as The Trinity County Sheriff Department  
Have united together to form a partnership 

of Police Presence in our county. 
 

Thanks !! 
 
 
 
 

 
 

The Large Dumpster is normally 

here twice a year. The POA plans 
to bring it back in September. 
All large trash items should  

be held until September.  
 
 

The Is 

Now Open. 
  

 For the rules and 
information about 

obtaining pool passes 
& a key 

 

Visit the Website at: 
www.harborpointresort.com/sp.html 

or CTRL + Click Logo 
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Memorial Day Week-End 
 

May 25 and 26 
  

Brent Hall and CJ Vice 

organized a BBQ sale at the 
clubhouse park for NFNCC. 

  

Chopped brisket sandwiches 

chips and a drink 

were sold both days. 
  

You had to get there 
quickly because when 

Brent & C.J. 
get together, food 
does not last long.  

 

Brent cooked his award 
winning Bar-B-Q 

and C.J. cooked his 
famous Cajun Hot Dogs. 

 
  

 
 

 
The Stermer family donated five 
homemade framed, hand painted 

“Texas Flags”. (Thanks) 

 

 

 
 

 

 
The NFNCC will vote on which projects 

they plan to support at their next meeting. 
 

If you would like a vote you may join 
NFNCC before the meeting. 

 

The NFNCC have been busy 
in the last few weeks. 

 

They have hosted a 
Cajun Fest and a BBQ sale. 

 

They are doing all this to show their Love 
of Harbor Point. They have brought  

together many neighbors who have lived 
here for a long time but never have had 

a chance to meet one another. 
 

Check Out Their website at: 
 

www.harborpointresort.com/NFN/ 
 

The Next Event will Be June 15 @ 6pm 
A Potluck dinner at the clubhouse. 

“Bring a Pot - Eat a Lot” 
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Father's Day is celebrated on 
the 3rd Sunday in June. 

 

The idea for creating a day for 
children to honor their fathers 
began in Spokane, Washington. 

 

A woman by the name of Sonora 
Smart Dodd thought up the idea for 

Father's Day while listening to a 
Mother's Day sermon in 1909.  

 

Having been raised by her father 
Henry Jackson Smart, after her 

mother died, Sonora wanted her father 
to know how special he was to her. 

 

It was her father that made all the 
parental sacrifices and was, in the eyes 

of his daughter, a courageous, selfless, and 
loving man. Sonora's father was born in 

June, so she chose to hold the first 
Father's Day celebration in Spokane, 

Washington on the 19th of June, 1911.  
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